
Welcome and Announcements……………….…...….Pastor Ben

Worship…………………………………..…...……….Jim Black

Scripture: Exodus 32:1-29

Message: “The Golden Calf”…….……………......…Pastor Ben

Communion

Closing

If you would like to know more about our services, or anything else
to do with our church ministries, you can find information on our 
website: www.calvarygravenhurst.com, or call the church office: 
(705)687-2886 ext. 1.  On the website you can access a variety of 
resources, such as the sermons in audio or video format, resources 
for children, the bible reading plan, and links to sign up for email 
devotionals, online giving, and RightNow Media, which has a large 
number of Christian studies, etc.  

We have a weekly newsletter that goes out by email, usually on 
Sundays, and includes links to the sermon, worship songs, and 
other resources. If you would like to receive it, please send an email
to the church office: office@calvarygravenhurst.com.

There is also a weekly Prayer Update that is sent out by email on 
Saturday mornings. If you would like to receive the Weekly Prayer 
Update in your inbox, please email the church office. If you have 
any prayer requests you would like to have added to the Update, 
please call or email the church office. 

We will be running an outdoor, physically distanced Trunk or 
Treat this year, on the church parking lot. This outreach will take
place on October 31st from 5 – 6:30 p.m. For more information, 
see the church website:
www.calvarygravenhurst.com/trunk-or-treat

FOR MORE INFORMATION

Sunday, October 25th, 2020
SUNDAY MORNING WORSHIP

TRUNK OR TREAT
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